Automatic reply: LA Fleet Week Welcome Party B...

Subject: Automatic reply: LA Fleet Week Welcome Party Banner
From: "John, Stephen" <SJohn@portla.org>

Date: 07/21/2017 03:47 PM

To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Will return 7.24.17.

Please contact Graphic's main line at 310.732.3706 for assistance.
Thank you.
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